Republic nf\-ibizﬁbiﬁppinzs
Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

July 27, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 0004 O 2s 2021

POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2"° PHILIPPINES-JAPAN NATIONAL ARTS CONTEST

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum DM OUCI-2021-281, announcing the Postponement of the
2™ Philippines-Japan National Arts Contest until further notice.

2. For details and clarifications, refer to the above-mentioned Memorandum.

3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MA. GEMMA DO LEDESMA
Regional

Enclosures: As stated
References: As stated
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

CONTEST PAINTING STUDENTS TEACHERS
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education %% I
UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION ~ — S
BCD-CSDD-0-2021-2497
MEMORANDUM M- [0 A
DM-0UCI-2021-281 Y e
TO : MINISTER, MBHTE-BARMM
REGIONAL DIRECTORS
W
FROM : DIOSDAD@ SAN ANTONIO
Underseckétary ), .- ~(io~
./ ;
SUBJECT  : POSTPONEMENT OF THE 2 PHILIPPINES-JAPAN NATIONAL
ARTS CONTEST
DATE : 16 JULY 2021

The Department of Education is committed to prioritizing the health and safety of
teachers, learners, and personnel especially during this time of the Covid-19 pandemic.

However, because of the contest’s main benefactor and sole sponsor, Kenji Mori, is unable
to travel to the Philippines due to travel restrictions, as well as all other important persons
involved, the 2rd National Philippines-Japan Art Contest shall be postponed until further
notice.

Nevertheless, all entries submitted to the Bureau of Curriculum Development until June
2021 shall be included in the final judging of the art contest.

Should you need additional information, please email Jocelyn DR Andaya, Director IV,
Bureau of Curriculum Development, at bcd.od@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate dissemination.
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